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External Email 
 
Hi. Thanks for the chance to respond to this.  
 
 
The following C3 reports have been updated to include the contributor’s street number:  7/17, 
7/26, 8/19, 8/21, 8/22, 9/18, 9/24, 9/30, 10/03, 10/08, 10/16, 10/25, 10/29/2019.   
 
 
My treasurer stated that “the PDC description for entering contributor information is very specific, ie., 
Prefix, First Name, Middle, Last Name, Suffix, City, State Zip etc.  Using this logic, the PDC does not call 
out “number and street” or does not call out “address” but calls out “street.”  Words have meaning and 
“street” is what I provided.  I’m sorry for the trouble this has caused you.  Please feel free to direct the 
PDC to me and good luck on your campaign.  Mike.  206-419-0657.”   
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or require further information.  
 
Lisa Anderl 206-841-0207 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13052095972

